
 

 

 

 

Residents are invited to join Councillors  
at a  

Special Joint 
HARBORNE AND QUINTON WARD 

FORUM MEETING ON 
MONDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2018 

7PM – 9PM 
ST. FAITH & ST. LAURENCE CHURCH 

115 BALDEN ROAD 
HARBORNE 

B32 2EL 
 

 
HARBORNE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

EXTENSION 
 

The Admission Arrangements and Road 
Safety concerns for the proposed Harborne 
Primary School Extension will be the only 

items for discussion 
 
Contact Details: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2 Workplace 
2011, Ground Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham  B3 
3BU;Tel No:  0121 464 4628; Email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
 


